

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear. NE38 8AF

Tel: (0191) 561 3810 Fax: (0191) 415 3801 Email: school@strobertofnewminster.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mr. D. Juric **Chair of Governors:** Mr G. Moorhouse

September 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

We would like to invite you to a Parent Information Evening entitled:

'Helping my child to succeed at GCSE'

Thursday 4th October from 6.00pm -7.15pm in the Performance Hall. It is our aim to ensure that your child reaches their full potential and is motivated to succeed as they continue working towards their Key Stage 4 examinations. We have in place a planned programme to support your child at this crucial stage of their school career which includes:

- Study support and guidance in study skills
- A regular review of student progress in each subject
- A mentor programme

Y11 Parent Information Evening (Mrs Salmon) (Please return the reply slip to the Student Office by Friday 28 th September)
Student name
I will/will not attend the Parent Information Evening
SIGNED(Parent/Carer)
To enhance School-Home communication we request your email address and mobile number.
Email:
Mobile:
Yours faithfully,

Mr D Juric Head Teacher

















